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Hello. I am a disabled veteran. I oppose this change. Changing this will 

disproportionately affect disabled individuals. This seems like an attempt at voter 

suppression. Disabled people, people in remote locations and such will all be 

adversely affected. Voting is a civil right and it's not supposed to be made as difficult 

as possible.   


